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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Mayor Linda Gorton 
  Urban County Council 
   
FROM:   Susan Plueger, Director 

Division of Environmental Services 
 
DATE:  May 3, 2021 
 
SUBJECT: Accept Donation from The Keeneland Association, Inc.  
 

Request 
The purpose of this memorandum is to request Urban County Council to accept a donation from The 
Keeneland Association, Inc. of a 650-foot long 4 board horse farm fence, painted white, at the Versailles 
Road Welcome Sign.  
 
Why are you requesting? 
The Keeneland Association, Inc. has donated the labor and materials to install a 650-foot long four-board 
white horse farm fence at the new Versailles Road Welcome Sign, a Corridors Commission project.  Council 
action will officially accept this donation.   
 
What is the cost in this budget year and future budget years? 
There is no budgetary impact. 
 
Are funds budgeted?  
N/A  
 
File Number:  0467-21  
 
Director/Commissioner: Plueger/Albright 


